
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Friday 27th January we will be holding a sponsored 'Swashbuckle Scramble’ event. This 
will help raise the much needed funds to continue building the next phase of our new 
playground design.   
 
The children will be invited to come into school in Mufti with a pirate theme. There will be 
an inflatable paddling pool filled with plastic balls and treasure set up in the school hall and 
the event will take place during school hours. Each class will take it in turns to come to the 
hall and participate in the Swashbuckle Scramble. 
 
Every child who takes part (regardless of the amount of money raised) will receive a 
certificate – this event aims to involve the children directly in raising school funds but is also 
about taking part, teamwork and being active.  
 
We will be awarding prizes for the child, in each class, who manages to collect the most 
treasure.  
 
The rules for this event are very simple: 

 The children collect sponsors for the amount of treasure (gold coins) they can collect 
in one minute. 

 Only coins that are in the bucket as the timer stops will be counted. 
 The children will hunt two at a time and each child will be assigned an adult to hold 

their treasure chest to put their coins in.  
 The children must remove all shoes, jewellery, hair bands and any other loose 

accessories before scrambling. 
 Children can only be sponsored by adults and their sponsorship form must be signed 

by their parent/guardian to show that they give permission for their child to 
participate. 

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME TO TAKE PART, REGARDLESS 
OF WHETHER THEY HAVE COLLECTED ANY SPONSORS, BUT ONLY IF THE 
SPONSORSHIP FORM HAS BEEN SIGNED BY A PARENT/GUARDIAN. COMPLETED 
SPONSORSHIP FORMS NEED TO BE BROUGHT TO SCHOOL AND HANDED TO THE 
CLASS TEACHER NO LATER THAN MONDAY 23rd JANUARY. THE SPONSORSHIP 
FORMS WILL THEN BE RETURNED TO CHILDREN AFTER THEY HAVE SCRAMBLED 
SO MONIES CAN BE COLLECTED.  
PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY SPONSORSHIP MONEY IN UNTIL AFTER THE EVENT.  

 
Disclaimer 
Moss Lane school and the PTA will make every effort to ensure the safety of 
every child taking part in this event but cannot accept any responsibility for 
any injury caused to anyone using the paddling pool. 
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